




• The number of chemistry majors. 

• The number of graduating majors and their respective major.  

 

The accumulated data will be copied, attached to the agenda of a departmental faculty meeting 

late in the spring semester and discussed at that faculty meeting.  The information desired by the 

LAS Dean’s office will then be forwarded to them. 

 

 

  

 


